
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 
 
 

                                    Date: 10th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the Spring term, I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and New Year break. 
 
Please find attached the planning overview for this half term – our topic is Geography-led, 
focussing on the Polar regions, their inhabitants and environment. 
 
In English, we will be creating stories based on The Snowman, Snow Bears and Cuddly Dudley.  
 
We will also be continuing with handwriting as a daily focussed session, so please help your child 
with the correct pencil grip and letter formation as they write. 
 
Reading books are being sent home today and will be changed three times a week. Thank you for 
your continued support with reading at home, as often as possible, it is making a massive 
difference to their progress! 
 
Homework and spellings will continue to be sent home and collected on a Wednesday each week. 
 
If you have any questions or worries, however small, please do come and find me in School at any 
time.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 
 
 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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